
 

 

Newsletter 23rd October 2020 

Federation 

Please see your email for information about federation consultation. 

Spooky Friday Donations 

Thank you to everyone who sent in a donation today, you have helped to raise £42 for Friends of 
Cotherstone School. 

Harvest Festival 

Thank you to all the families for the Harvest Festival donations you kindly sent in.  We decided to 
donate the food parcels to TCR - The Hub, who have been doing an amazing job distributing food 
packages to over 80 households a week, who require an additional boost to their groceries, due to 
shielding, financial reasons etc at the present time. 

 

 

This week in Class 2… 

Class 2 brought the outside, inside! They wrote Haiku poems about Autumn and decorated mosaic leaves to 
put on an Autumn tree in our classroom. 

 



Homework 

Please see Google Classroom 

Thank you for supporting us in what has been a very challenging half term. Please remember the Covid 
restrictions for our area and stay safe. We look forward to welcoming you back to school on the 2nd 
November. 

Kind regards, 

Chris Matthewman and the Cotherstone Team 

 


